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What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

During this term 6 Bamburgh students have 

been organising an open garden/allotment at 

the Growing2Gether site. They started by 

researching ‘open gardens’, and made a mind 

map of ideas. This ranged from the elaborate 

to the more straight forward ideas such as 

making a scarecrow. Once they had decided 

what ideas were realistic they set about 

making ‘to do’ lists. During this project they 

have all used their IT skills accessing the 

internet, creating invitations, researching 

vegetables and emailing. They needed to use 

their artistic skills to create, decorate and label 

vegetable names onto recycled bricks. The 

students also made a beautiful ‘Welcome’ 

sign, and also painted old wellington boots to 

use as plant pots. It has been a wonderfully 

creative project culminating in our open 

allotment morning for Bamburgh parents. We 

all enjoyed cold drinks and biscuits sat under 

gazebos amongst the flourishing vegetables. 

The students did us proud by showing their 

parents around the allotment, and telling them 

about the vegetables that are growing. A 

lovely end to a busy and fulfilling year. Thanks 

to all the parents that supported the open 

allotment. 

 

 

 

 

Special moments  

 

Each student in Bamburgh class always puts their heart and soul into everything that we ask of 

them. Every day we experience those special moments because of the amazing commitment 

and enthusiasm that this fabulous bunch of young people bring. They are a complete delight to 

spend each day with. We wish you all a very happy and peaceful summer time. 


